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Key Whole School Dates ahead: 
No.1 - Thursday 29th June—2.30—4.30 p.m. 

School Summer Fair 
(parents/carers are asked to arrive by 2.20 p.m. to collect their children so 

they can be taken around the summer fair stalls) 

No.2  - Tuesday 4th July—between 3.30—5.30 p.m 

Summer Showcase Afternoon   
No.3 – Wednesday  12th July— 9.00 a.m.—11.30 a.m.  

at  Camelot School  

Sports Day Morning—Early Years + Years 1 & 2 
Parents/carers and families welcomed to attend 

No.4—Tuesday 18th July— 9.00 a.m.—11.30 a.m.        
Burgess Park Caged Area* (n.b. no toilets for adults)  

Sports Day Morning—Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
No.5 - Thursday 20th July—from 12.00 noon 

Last day of the summer term 
No.6—CHAMPS will start on Monday 24th July for four 

free weeks for every Camelot child (Yr 1 –6).  

“The Camelot to say goodbye” 
 

Our Newsletters are 152 not out which says so much about our school’s    
recent stability… but there are only a few more issues to go. 
 

Our new School Newsletter is now planned—and all children and their  
families are invited to send in their suggested names for the new           
newsletter to Mr Robinson.. with a Bird in Bush Primary School theme.  
 

We have 20 Fun Activity Packs to give to the first 20 names suggested. 



 

Bird in Bush School          
Design Feedback 

Thank you to the over 80 children,    
families, staff members and people in 
our community who provided a massive 
amount of design ideas for our designer 
to work with. This overwhelming level of 
support has now been discussed by our 
staff team as well as the pupils. 

 

The final design will now be drawn up 
and agreed, before it is sent to the 
printers, to the uniform providers as 
well as added to our headed paper—
all in preparation for September 
2023. 
 
It is noted that the majority of feed-
back on the bird image kept coming 
back to the Bird in Bush Park mural 
which many of you will walk passed 
every day on your way to school. It is 
now planned that it is this bird that 
will adorn the new logo for our new 
school from September 2023. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Starting in Reception class in September 2023? 

Information sessions with school leaders  
Wednesday 28th June 8.50 a.m. and 5.30 p.m. 

 

2. Is your Reception child moving up to Year One in September? 

Information sessions with school leaders  
Monday 10th July 8.50 a.m.  

 

1. ‘Moving on up’ preparation meeting Monday 10th  July at 

Is your child moving on up?        

    from Nursery to Reception? 

or from Reception to Yr 1? 

 

Are you ready to receive £15 a week or £90 for the    
summer holidays of additional financial support?         
This is £180 if you have two school aged children or 
£270 for three child.  Wow! Wonderful support. 
Over 200 Camelot children are entitled to this support 
but we are worried that others may miss out by not 
completing a simple form available in the school office. 
We believe it is worth double checking. 

& New to Nursery in September 
2023: 
Come to a Stay & Play with your child on the    
morning of Friday 7th July 8.45—10.30 a.m.  
Separate letters will be sent out to the parents/carers of 
our future and first Bird in Bush Nursery Class for           
September 2023 but if you have a younger child born     
between 01.09.19 and 31.08.20 then please bring them to 
this event. 

Please note the Nursery will be closed on this date—07.07.23- for existing Nursery children 



Camelot School remain 
committed to support all 
our children and their      
families in any way that we 
can across the year and   
particularly in the provision 
of CHAMPS. 
 
CHAMPS is a fully free     
provision that is planned to 
accommodate as many    
children who have signed up 
by the deadline date of     
Friday 23rd June—a month 
before the club starts.  
 
Once booked in, the 
CHAMPS team will be in 
touch regarding joining the 
Beach Trip; about your free 
T-Shirt and about signing up 
for other free offers.  

 



Camelot School—one of Southwark’s Food Flagship Schools 

Every meal at 
Camelot meets 

the National 
Food Standards 
and our Flagship 
status is given to 
our school as an  
acknowledgment 
of the quality of 
lunches served  
to our children 

every day.  
 

Government    
assessments of 

take-up of school 
lunches             

estimates 90% 
take up is          

exceptional. 
 

At Camelot, take 
up is approx.  

96%+!! 

 




